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2022 

We want to thank those who have supported our society thru means of 
attendance at meetings, volunteer hours, donations and monetary donations. 
 
We’ve only come this far with the help of YOU! Our success is possible 
because of your generosity over the last 20 years. 
 

A sincere Thank You to you all for your support! 
 
 
On the next few pages enjoy some of our group photos at events over the last 
20 years.  If you have any photos to share, please email them to 
tfvhs@tfvhs.com. 

mailto:tfvhs@tfvhs.com
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Celebrate 
with us... 

Please join us for an evening of 
fun, food and fellowship to 

celebrate our 20 years. 
 

Monday, Nov. 14, 2022 
6pm—8pm 

H.C. Harned Center 
 

Bring along your favorite food or snack to share. 
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1. Froggy Reeves County 
Champions Baseball Patch, 
Donated by the Reeves Family 

2. Dewey Reeves Trumpet, 
Donated by the Reeves Family 

3. First National Bank 1920 
Calendar, Donated by Dianne 
Lytle 

4. Luther League Booklet, 
Donated by Sam & Sandy 
Everhart 

5. Private First Class, James 
Romesburg WWI Coat, 
donated by Ed DeVore 

6. Addison Circuit Fairview 
Appointment offering book, 
donated by Debbie & Donald 
Miller 
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Historical Member receives Eagle Scout Award 
 

On July 30th, I had the honor and privilege of attending the Eagle 
Scout ceremony for Jesse Culp.  The Eagle Scout is the highest award 
in Boy Scouts.  The main speaker indicated that when this one com-
pany looks thru their pile of applications for a job, they almost always 
interview those who say on their application that they were an Eagle 
Scout.   If you will recall, Jesse received the “H.C. “Joe” Harned His-
torical Scholarship this past spring.  We are really proud of this histor-
ical member.   ---Ron Schaeffer   

***NEW***  We now have a Facebook page!!.  Search for 
"Turkeyfoot Historical Society" on Facebook to check out our 
postings.  In order that more people can see our page we 
would appreciate your following the page and sharing our 
postings with your friends.  

Pumpkinfest Weekend 
Thanks to all who helped make it a great success! 

 
Thanks to all who donated bake goods and volunteered to make 
this a success.  We had many people in the building to look at 
exhibits and ask lots of questions. 
 
To the right is a photo of Gabe Barlow.  Not only did he get 
Mona Tissue’s Victrola working again, he brought some of his 
own 78-rpm records and played them on Saturday at Pumpkin-
fest and talked to people about the Victrola.  Thanks Gabe! 

NOTES RECEIVED 
Really enjoyed the last issue especially the discus-
sion of the Hyatt ancestors.  Mine is Meshach Hy-
att.  It was very interesting.    

~All the best, Betsy Hill 
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In sympathy to the following family members: 
 
James Everett Tressler, age 71, of Cape Coral, Florida passed away on Friday, No-
vember 26, 2021. James was born December 11, 1949. 
 
Robert G. Bowser, 76, Ursina, passed away Saturday, October 22, 2022 at his home. 
He was born April 26, 1946 in Clarksburg, WV, a son of the late George and Virginia 

(Taylor) Bowser. He is survived by his wife, Judy (Barnard) Bowser; sons, Daniel Bowser, Germany and David 
Bowser (Tanya), Flemington, NJ; step daughters, Juliet Schleede, Marion, NC and Jennifer Myers (Jerry), South 
Haven, MN; 17 grandchildren; 4 great grandchildren and a sister, Stephanie Arrich ( David), Murphys, CA. An 
avid pilot and ham radio operator, Bob belonged to the Experimental Aircraft Assoc. and Aircraft Owners Pilots 
Assoc. He was a 1963 graduate of Turkeyfoot Valley Area High School, a retired X-ray service engineer, veteran 
of the US Air Force and a member of the Barbershop Harmony Society, United Community Church of God, and 
the American Legion of Steinhatchee, FL. There will be no viewing or visitation. A celebration of life service 
will be held at a later date. Inurnment in St. Paul Cemetery, Fort Hill.   
 

If you have any obituaries you would like published, of our faithful members, please email them to 
tfvhs@tfvhs.com for publishing in our newsletters. 

On the back is written: "This picture was taken on Saturday night, Sept. 26, 
1925.  Walter Bowers, Cecil Benning, Nelson Gerhard."  On the bottom right 

hand is engraved "Kiddie's Studio, Confluence, PA"   
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Thank you to the following corporate sponsors for the 2022-2023 year: 
 

Hanna House Bed/Breakfast (Bronze) 
TMI Group LLC (Bronze) 
Trustmont Group (Bronze)  
 

Welcome New Members 
Kate Grove 
Judy Bowser 
Matthew Hayduk 
Rost Bennett (6 mo.).  He is our youngest member.  His 
mother is Holly (Groff) Bennett.  She was one the first to receive 
the H.C. “Joe” Harned Historical Scholarship back in 2006 and 
has continue to be a member of the society since then. 

 

 
 
Volunteers Needed 
If you would be willing to come and sit for an 
hour or two, this would help keep our building 
open for visitors.  Please check with Pastor 
Ron Schaeffer if you can help out.  Home 
phone:  814-395-5168 or cell 814-233-0117 and 
leave a message. 

Thanks for 20th Years! 
Come to our celebration 

Nov. 14, 2022 
6-8pm 

H. C. Harned Center 

Our monthly meetings for 2022 are complete. 
See you again in March! 



9                                                                           PASS IT ON—SHARE OUR HISTORY!                                       Volume 20, Issue 3 

 

TURKEYFOOT VALLEY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION – 7/1/22 to 6/30/23 

 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _________________________________   Email: _____________________________ 

 

____ Individual - $15.00                              ____ Bronze Corporate - $50.00 

____ Husband & Wife - $20.00   ____ Silver Corporate - $200.00 

____ Youth 12-18 - $5.00        ____ Gold Corporate - $500.00 

____ Child Under 12 – Free    ____ Platinum Corporate - $1000.00 

  

____ Additional financial contribution of $______________ 

 

Please make checks payable to Turkeyfoot Valley Historical Society and mail with this form 

to the Society at PO Box 44,  Confluence, PA 15424.   NOTE:  We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) 

exempt organization.  Donations are deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  

We rely on you for support!  Please use the form below to renew your membership 
today.  Our new fiscal year begins on July 1, 2022 and runs through June 30, 2023.   

 

Thank you for all your support! 
 

Included is our membership form below. Our new fiscal year begins on July 1st.  
We encourage you to send your membership dues to PO Box 44, Confluence, PA 15424, 
along with your completed membership form. Any additional contribution at this time will 
be greatly appreciated.  
 
 


